
Dear Friends,  
 
As I had written to you earlier that the worst is behind us as part of our continuous 
endeavor to improve things and facilities at Lotus Panache, I am delighted to share with 
you that the Ganga water is now connected to our Lotus Panache Project and is 
available as I write this. We are in the process to integrate it with in the system. 
  
One thing I would like to strongly say here that a barrel of water is more precious that a 
barrel of oil so we should all make a very strong conscious effort to save every drop. 
  
Thank you for your patience and understanding. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Regards, 
  
VB 
 
Vidur Bharadwaj 
Director 
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